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Knitting Time-Out

The progress on the wonderful Ariann -- nada...oh yes, those who were at the Drinks Night on
Saturday saw me further ahead than I had been. I was feeling pretty good there, and I was
happily optimistic about finishing the sweater this week.

Then I had a teensy-wheensy problem with the next set of decreases. Exact same dyslexia
problem of reading the pattern wrong, but this time I figured out the problem with just 1 1/2
inches knit. Frogged it, and knit back. I went further on to the neckline decreases, and noticed a
small problem -- the stitches on each side of the front were off. I counted, not one, two or three
stitches off -- seven stitches off. Yep, more than an inch.

With dread in my heart, I looked further down, and realized that the fronts were all off. The
decreases in the lace pattern, which should match, did not match at all. And so it repeated, like
the plagues that that long ago Egyptian Pharaoh had to endure -- a river of frogs all the way
back to the armholes.

I am putting the sweater in time-out. Clearly this is not working the way that I need it to. I need
to get all OCD and count all the stitches where the sweater is now and be sure that I count
every other @#$#@ row. But this is not the time.

In better news, I finished the socks I've been working for for Afghans for Afghans:
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And if you have any knitting time at all the youth campaign is in need of your knitting, if you can
do something by the middle of October!

Me, I started a new sweater for this project, and it is a relief to be working in the Elizabeth
Zimmermann world:
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